Robjart

L Miller Dﬂl T/”’{‘O/

From:=/ Dan Eveloff <dane@prioritysports.biz>
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 3:52 PM

To: Robert L Miller

Subject: Information Request

Hi Mr. Miller,

Under the Freedom of Information Act, | am writing to request electronic copies of the employment contracts for your
men’s head basketball coach and assistant basketball coaches. If there is a fee associated with processing this request,
please inform me of the fee before fulfilling the request. Also, if there are no employment agreements, their salaries
would be sufficient.

If your department is not responsible for handling such requests could you please direct me to the appropriate person?
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter.

Thank you,

Dan

DAN EVELOFF
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